From: "Mochrie, Paul” <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Directto Mayor and Council - DL"
Date: 9/14/2021 11:23:10 AM
Subject: Update: Rescheduled tour of 205 Kingsway - Tomorrow morning at 8:00-8:30 a.m.

Dear Mayor and Council,

Given the conflict with the UBCM resolutions sessions tomorrow morning, staff have worked with Coast to
reschedule the tour of 205 Kingsway to 8am tomorrow morning. Because Coast is actively tenanting the building,
dates and times are impacted by tenanting. We hope this time enables Councillors to attend the tour and be back
in time for the 9:00 session start for UBCM

Please see updated details below:

Date: Wednesday, September 15 at 8 am (30 minute tour)
Location: 205 Kingsway (meet outside building). Please note tenants have started moving into the building, so

please be mindful of privacy.
Kindly RSVP to sally.green@vancouver.ca by 5pm on Tuesday, September 14 if you plan to attend so we can
confirm numbers with the operator.

As per Provincial orders, masks will be required to tour the building.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the x*maBk*ayam (Musqueam),
Skwxwii7mesh (Squamish), and salilwatat (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.





